Dear Families,

We would like to invite you to our special mass this Friday 21t June at 10am, to
join us as we celebrate our final day in St Francis of Assisi Primary School. After
mass we are inviting you back to school for light refreshments and a chance to
look back over our years in primary school.

Please RSVP to our class, by Wednesday 19*" June, if you are able to attend.
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Yours Faithfully,
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Reply Slip: P7 End of Year Presentation

Child’s name:

Circle as appropriate:

I will / will not be attending the P7 Presentation back at school.

Number of people returning to school:

Signed:




